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Health
Industry
Manufacturers
Association
1030 Fifteenth St..N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005
(202) 452·8240

December 11, 1978

Mr. Ray E. Snyder
Dulin, Thienpont, Potthast & Snyder
208 South La Balle Street
SUite 2060
Chicago, Illinois 60604

Dear Mr. Snyder:

On behalf of HIMA, I wish to express our gratitude for your
participation at the recent Annual meeting of our Medical and
SCientific section in Chicago.

Your discussion, Non-Profit Organization Patent Procedures Act,
was especially well received and we appreciate your taking time to
prepare such an excellent presentation. Approximately one hundred and
forty people heard your speech and it contributed greatly to the
general theme. .

Again, we appreciate your contribution to the success of the
meeting.

Sincerely,

~.~~jrL-
L. Leslie Hamilton, Ph.D., P.E.
Director, Medical Engineering

and Electronics
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